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2 LET'S LIGHT UP FOOTBALL IS ON AGAIN - Councillor Roy 
Maggio          

File Number: CLM/19/1/1/6 - BP19/286 
 

Football NSW is excited to once more flick the switch with another year of funding 
under the extremely successful ‘Let’s Light Up Football’ campaign.  Due to the 
overwhelming number of grant applications in 2018 and the success in lighting up 
some 17 football pitches, Football NSW is pleased to offer another tranche of vital 
funding to football clubs for this much needed aspect of facility improvements. 
 
Applications for the Let’s Light Up Football campaign will open in April 2019 (date to 
be confirmed) with the guidelines and the online application made available when the 
grant officially opens.  Affiliated clubs and associations, local councils and schools 
will again be eligible to apply.  The fund will provide up to 20% of a floodlighting 
project with a maximum of $20,000 available per project.  The project will also need 
confirmed approval from the relevant local government authority as part of the 
eligibility criteria.  Football NSW encourages clubs, associations and councils to 
collaborate now and be prepared when the grant opens in April. 
 
MOTION: 
 
(a) That the General Manager ask Council staff to seek a letter of support from the 

Gladesville Hornsby Football Association, North West Sydney Women’s Football 
Association and relevant local football clubs to apply to the Football NSW ‘Let’s Light 
Up Football fund’. 

 
(b) That should these letters of support be received, the maximum amount of $20,000 be 

sought for each project applied for. 
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3 PUTNEY HILL - FRASERS PROPERTY DEVELOPMENT -
Councillor Roy Maggio          

File Number: CLM/19/1/1/6 - BP19/287 
 

MOTION: 
 
(a) That with the Frasers’ “Putney Hill” development reaching completion, Council 

officers facilitate an urgent meeting with their senior management to discuss the 
Council’s and community’s concerns with respect to the condition of the assets 
that they propose to pass to Council. 

  
(b) That a report be commissioned to provide the condition information required to 

ensure that these assets are restored satisfactorily by Frasers for the 
community before they are passed to Council.  

  
(c) That a Council report be prepared and presented to Council once the meeting 

has been concluded and all investigations have been completed.  
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4 RYDE RIVER WALK - Councillor Roy Maggio          
File Number: CLM/19/1/1/6 - BP19/288 

 

The Ryde River Walk was proposed as an integrated mixed-use path network along 
the Parramatta River foreshore between Wharf Road, Melrose Park and Punt Road, 
Gladesville, to allow for pedestrian and cycle opportunities with meeting and resting 
areas along the way.  The Ryde River Walk Master Plan was adopted by Council on 
4 September 2007.  The most recent improvements have been in Bill Mitchell Park, 
Glades Bay Park, Looking Glass Bay and Banjo Paterson Reserve, however the final 
pieces of the Master Plan are still yet to be constructed.  
 
MOTION: 
 
(a) That a report be prepared for Council that identifies the risks and 

challenges for completing remaining sections of the Ryde River Walk and 
provides options for further implementation of the Master Plan.  

 
(b) That this report come back to Council before October of this year. 
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